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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 34914 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Equality Staff  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

a) The number of roles in your association (expressed in numbers of FTE), that are mainly or exclusively 
focussed on issues of equality, diversity, or inclusivity. For example, this could include (amongst other 
guises) “EDI officers” or “diversity and inclusion project managers” but would not include general HR 
managers. 
 
2 Roles - 2 FTE  
 

b) Either a) the pay band of each of these roles, or b) the combined total salaries for these roles. 
Whichever measure is more in accordance with your data preferences. 
 
1 Band 8a 
1 Band 7  
 

c) In the past 12 months the number of staff days across your organisation which have been committed 
to attending equality training programmes, whether internally run or with external consultants. (staff 
days = duration of the training programme multiplied by the number of staff in attendance for the 
course). If unable to provide please mark as N/A in your return. 
 
309 Staff Days based on a 7 hour day.  

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




